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PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

472 W. WASHINGTON ST. UTILITIES COMMISSION
BOISE, ID.83702-5983 RE: INCREASE IN EAGLE
WATER FEES.

A RECENT ARTICLE IN THE STATESMAN SHOWED THAT EAGLE
WATER HAS ASKED FOR A 47% INCREASE FOR THEIR WATER SERVICES.
I UNDERSTAND THAT EAGLE ALWAYS IS CONSIDERED AN AFFLUENT
TOWN, BUT WE HAVE MANY STRUGGLING FROM MONTH TO MONTH TO
PAY THEIR BILLS, AND I FEEL THIS IS NOT THE RIGHT TIME TO INCREASE
PAYMENT.

I THEREFORE ASK THAT THE PUC WILL NOT ALLOW THIS INCREASE
AS IT WILL HURT MANY PEOPLE.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONSIDERATION IN THIS MATTER.

CERELY
307 WINGED FOOT PL.
EAGLE, ID 83616



